Linda Fisher RECEIVED

175 MicHenry Avenue -
Crystal Lake, Illinois 60014 MAY 11 2017 - .
HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

4/18/ 2017

Ms. Kathryn Olson, Chairman
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street, 2" Floor

Springfield, 11 62761

Regarding -- Opposition to proposed micro hospital in Crystal Lake,
{llinois: Project # 17-002 '

Dear Ms. Olson,

| have lived in Crystal Lake for more than 30 years. | know my
community very well, and | see no need for this project.

This micro hospital will only have some select services. This proposed
hospital will only be able to care for simple medical problems and will
not be appropriate for most acutely ill or complex patients.

I see no reason to spend this much money on a new hospital with such a
narrow scope when traveling just another ten minutes will provide
access to a hospital with a full range of services.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my OPPOSITION to the
proposed hospital in Crystal Lake.

Sincerely,
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